SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

AUGUST 28, 1995

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission
were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss, Joanne Strahm,
and Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Pat Henige was absent.

Six people were in the audience.

Public comment from Thomas Blue concerning the hole in Birch
Run Road was not from pumping from pond to ditch on Birch
Run Road.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to approve special use
permit #95-7 requested by Thomas Blue to clean out and remove
sand from his pond. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Carleton, supported by Strahm to adjourn at 7:10 p.m.
Motion carried 6-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary
Planning Commission

SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING
AUGUST 28, 1995

The special use permit meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.
by Chairman Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission
were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss, Joanne Strahm,
and Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Pat Henige was absent.

Six people were in the audience.

Motion by Zehnder, supported by Austin to approve special use
permit #95-8 requested by Birch Run Baptist Church for a church
on property located on Dixie at the intersection of Maple and
Rathbun Roads. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to adjourn at 7:30 p.m.

Motion carried 6-0.

Don Krauss, Secretary
Planning Commission



